
LAUNCH OF ALFALAH CAPITAL PRESERVATION 

PLAN IV AND COMMENCEMENT OF IPO PERIOD 

Dear Esteemed Investors, 

We are delighted to announce a significant milestone in our journey towards providing you with 

innovative and diversified investment opportunities. It is with great pleasure that we inform you 

about the upcoming launch of the Alfalah Capital Preservation Plan IV, which is scheduled for 

May 17, 2024.  

Alfalah Capital Preservation Plan IV: 

The Alfalah Capital Preservation Plan IV is a groundbreaking investment vehicle aimed at 

delivering attractive returns. This fund will primarily focus on opportunities of Protected Return on 

Investments. We are confident that this offering will not only provide you with the potential for 

capital growth but also grant you peace of mind through ethical investment practices. 

Key Dates: 

Pre IPO Date: Till May 15, 2024 

IPO Period Start: May 16, 2024 

We understand that you may have questions or require additional information about the Alfalah 

Capital Preservation Plan IV and the IPO Period.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at 021-111-090-090 or alternatively you 

can drop us an email at aaml.is@alfalahamc.com. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your investment needs. We look forward to your continued 

partnership and the opportunity to serve you better with the Alfalah Capital Preservation Plan IV. 

Warm regards, 

Investor Relations Department 
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